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LANCASTER, Ohio --The Fairfield County Foundation is currently accepting applications for more than 
90 different scholarship funds for local students for the 2022-2023 school year using one online 
application. The application officially opens December 1, 2021 and the deadline to submit 
applications is Friday, March 11, 2022. Please check out the scholarships page on our website for 
more details, criteria, tips and frequently asked questions to assist in filling out the application. The 
Foundation’s application system filters down which scholarships students are eligible to receive 
based on the criteria of each scholarship fund.    
 
“We have scholarships for virtually every area of interest for students, and a wide variety of criteria 
for eligibility,” said Amy Eyman, Executive Director, Fairfield County Foundation. “Whether you are a 
high school senior getting ready to head to college for the first time, or someone who wants to return 
to college after being in the workforce, there is a scholarship that fits your need.”  
 
The Foundation staff will conduct a preliminary review for completeness on all applications submitted 
by Monday, February 21, 2022. Applicants will receive an email with any issues by March 1, 2022 so 
that any problems can be corrected before the final deadline on Friday, March 11, 2022. This does 
not increase the chances of receiving a scholarship but provides an opportunity for mistakes to be 
corrected before the deadline and decreases the possibility of an application being ineligible. 
 
Generally, scholarships are reserved for residents of Fairfield County or graduates of a high school in 
Fairfield County; however, there are a few that are available to students outside of the county. 
Applicants can be graduating high school seniors, current undergraduate, graduate, non-traditional or 
vocation/technical school students.  
 
The Fairfield County Foundation is a 501 (c) (3) non-profit that, along with its supporters, helps to sustain and 
enhance the quality of life and economic viability in our community. Its scholarship program helps to sustain 
opportunities for local youth to achieve their academic goals. The Foundation was formed in 1989 and grants 
today continue to support the arts, children’s programs, health and wellness projects, community development, 
academics, and more. The Foundation is a recipient of the National Standards Seal, indicating official 
confirmation from the Council on Foundations that it has met the most rigorous standards in philanthropy and 
affirming the Foundation’s commitment to financial security, transparency and accountability. For more 
information about the Foundation, please call 740-654-8451 or visit www.fairfieldcountyfoundation.org. 
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